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NOTICE
Our Ref: SGS/SC/P/1175
Date: 12" June 2025
To: All Parents & Guardians

SECOND TERM SCHOOL HOLIDAYS

Please take note of the following:
1. Second Term school holidays will begin 15 - 22" June 2025.
2. Classes will resume for the Third School Term on Monday, 23 June 2025.

3. Our Admin office and Bursary will be open 8.00am — 12.00noon, Monday to
Friday during the school holidays.

JANIDI JINGAN
Principal




